




No public comments were made. 

GOOD OF THE ORDER: Chief Ewing stated that a mother of a 17-year-old came into the office 

saying she needed something for her son to do. Chief Ewing told her that we will be starting a 

cadet program. We had an offer to burn down a house in Detroit, but Chief Ewing turned it 

down because it's a manufactured home and those are too much of an environmental 

pollutant, plus the firefighters we have are not ready for live-fire training. 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: August 8
th at 5:00pm at Detroit City Hall 

ADJOURNMENT: Director Stice moved to adjourn the meeting. Director Collier seconded. Aye 

votes heard from all directors present. No nay votes were heard. Meeting adjourned at 6:58pm. 
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